

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Carlton City Council will be in attendance at the Mid-Willamette Valley Council of Government Legislative Gathering 2024 for Local Elected Officials to meet State and Federal Elected Officials. This meeting will be located at the Chemeketa Community College Salem Campus near the intersection of 45th Avenue and Fire Protection Way. The event begins at 4:00 P.M. on Tuesday, August 20, 2024.

Although a quorum of the Council may be present for the event, this is not a City Board Meeting and no deliberations towards any decisions will be taken.

Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the City Recorder's Office by calling 503-852-7575 or emailing aamerson@ci.carlton.or.us.

Aimee Amerson City Recorder

Dated: July 16, 2024